

Dear parents and carers,

On Wednesday 31<sup>st</sup> January 2024, Year 5 will be visiting Oasis Academy Coulsdon to see their production of Annie.

We will travel to Coulsdon by bus: leaving school at 10:15 am and returning at around 1:40 pm.

Children will need to wear their school uniform, a warm coat and suitable footwear for walking. They will need a healthy packed lunch; sweets or fizzy drinks, and nut products are not allowed. Please ensure all drinks are in plastic bottles. The children will need their normal rucksack or backpack, which should be big enough for them to carry their lunch and water bottle in. If your child requires a school packed lunch, please let the school office know by Thursday 25.01.24

Please indicate your consent for your child to attend this trip **on ParentPay** along with any medical information we need and emergency contacts by **Thursday 25.01.24.** There is no request for a voluntary contribution for this trip.

In order for this visit to go ahead, we need **three parent volunteers** to come with us. If you would like to accompany us on this trip, please come and let me know if you can volunteer.

Yours sincerely,

Ms Burr

































